

Newsletter

December 2015

Christmas Party

DECEMBER 16TH AT 6:30PM

Pot luck supper and Yankee swap

Bring a dish to share (don't forget the serving utensil) your favorite dish or a new one you want to try! Coffee, soda, plates, cups and silverware will be supplied & there will also be a cake for desert.

Yankee Swap - bring a wrapped gift - homemade if possible or if not, value under \$15. The gift should be <u>not</u> be gender specific.

Spouses and guests are welcome.

Where - Erskine Academy Cafeteria

Secretary's Report

The November meeting of Maine Woodturners was held at Erskine Academy in South China, Maine on Wednesday the 18th. Thirty one members and guests were in attendance.

President Brian Libby opened the meeting at 7:08 PM and recognized the guests at the meeting.

Brian said that Lou Landry of East Boothbay invites any member to his shop for discussion and/ or hands on work.

The Christmas party is scheduled for December 16th on a Wednesday.

Brian introduced John Coppola of Rockland, Maine as the meetings demonstrator. John turned a small cup and two handles.

Burt Truman distributed free raffle tickets and raffled off about 15 ten dollar certificates from Craft supplies. He also mentioned that club membership dues are being collected.

Brian Libby hosted the Show and Tell table.

The meeting ended at 8:38 PM

Tom Raymond, Sec.

November Show & Tell











